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20th February 2013 
 
South Worcestershire Development Plan 
Orchard House 
Farrier Street 
Worcester 
WR1 3BB 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
 
 
At a Parish Council meeting held yesterday, Council agreed to the attached response to the SWDP 
Consultation – Test of Soundness and Legal Compliance. 
 
This document was originally prepared by Martley Parish Council who have given us the 
permission to use it as Clifton upon Teme Parish Council are in total agreement with the views 
expressed.  The villages of Martley and Clifton upon Teme both feel they are having similar 
problems with the SWDP.  We have added paragraph 3 to the document so it is not entirely 
identical.  I am also attaching a copy of the letter from Cllr Bocock to Harriet Baldwin referred to in 
the document. 
 
At the meeting last night attended by over 100 parishioners there was a very strong feeling that 
they had not been consulted over the preferred site.  They received little or no notification of 
consultation events. 
 
 
We look forward to receiving your acknowledgement of receipt in due course. 
 
 
 
 
Janet Dale 
Clerk 
 

 


